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Charity * Unity      *                 January 2021    *    Fraternity     *     Patriotism             
  

“Say the Rosary every 
day, to bring peace to the 
world and the end of 
war.” Amen 

Hail Mary full of Grace, the Lord is 

with thee.  Blessed art thou among 

women and blessed is the fruit of thy 

womb Jesus.  Holy Mary Mother of 

God, Pray for us sinners, now and at 

the hour of our death.  ~ Amen 

Council Meetings 
1st & 3rd Thursday of the month 

at 7:30pm 
Council Officers Meeting 
4th Thursday of each month 

Corporation General Meeting 
2nd Thurs. of Jan., Apr., Jul., Oct. 
Corporation Officers Meeting 

2nd Thursday of each month 
Columbiettes Meeting 

2nd Monday of each month at 
7:30pm 

WEBSITES	
	

www.kofc.org 
 

www.olor4428kofc.org 
 

www.newyorkknights.com 
 

www.suffolkchapterkoc.com 
 
 DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

Jan.  5 Columbiette Officer Mtg. 
Jan. 7 KOC Council Mtg. 
Jan. 11 Columbiette Mtg. 
Jan. 14 Corp. Officers Mtg. 
Jan. 28 KOC Council Off. Mtg. 
Feb. 2  Columbiette Officer Mtg. 
Feb. 4 KOC Council Mtg. 
Feb.8 Columbiette Mtg.  
Feb. 11 Corp. General Mtg. 
Feb. 25 KOC Council Off. Mtg. 
 
 
 
 
REMEMBER IF IT IS 
THURSDAY, IT IS KNIGHTS 
OF COLUMBUS DAY. 

As of August 1, 2018 the 
Knight Watch will be 
prepared by Bobi 
Lukenovich. Her NEW email 
address is 
“bvichKW@aol.com” 

A heartfelt thank you goes out to all our 
Veterans past and present who served our 
country to keep it free. Thank a Veteran! 

 
 

300 Club  
We are in the process of collecting for 

2021. 
Each number costs $50.00 

If you would like to continue as a 
member, please send a check made out to 

OLOR 4428 OR mail to: 
Phil Maniaci 

28 Winnecomac Ave.  
Or 

Leave At Council 
?? Call Phil 631-667-7166 ?? 

 
 

    

BIG BUCKS KNIGHT 
See  Page 7 For More Info 
All it takes is $50 to win  

BIG BUCKS 
               

DUE TO COVID WE WILL BE HAVING 
ONLY 1 MEETING A MONTH-THE 
FIRST THURSDAY-JAN. 7TH  
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Dear Brothers, 
I would like to wish all of you and 
your families a Blessed and 
Happy, Healthy New Year.We 
have begun a New Year and with 
the grace of God 2021 will be 
Healthier regarding the virus, 
promising regarding the vaccine, 
and a return to normalcy in our 
world. We hope everyone had a 
beautiful Christmas and while  the 
Holiday was celebrated much 
differently this year, we hope you 
all enjoyed the season. I want to 
Thank all of you that attended our 
tree lighting and donation night we 
held. Thank you to everyone that 
keeps our council running, our 
Corporation, Columbiettes, and of 
course all my Officers and you the 
members. Our Knight of Big Buck 
tickets are on sale, I cannot stress 
enough to all of you how important 
these tickets are to our council. 
Only 300 are being sold with the 
drawing in June, with top prize of 
$5,000.These tickets are $50 each 
and can be purchased from me. 
Please call me at 516848-8209 to 
reserve your ticket.As of now we 
have sold half of the tickets, so 
please act quickly to 
purchase yours.As far as 
meetings we will have one a 
month until the virus subsides. 
 
 
 
Continued on pg. 5 
 

COLUMBIETTE PRESIDENT       
             MESSAGE 
Dear Sister Columbiettes,   
   Relax; take a deep breath, the craziness of 
preparing for Christmas has passed. 
  The beginning of a new year is an excellent 
time for a fresh new start. Everyone needs a 
new beginning    
   It is January 2021! Happy New Year 
everyone.  This is the month when 
resolutions are plentiful and gym 
memberships double because of all that 
good holiday eating. People are looking 
forward to what the New Year will bring 
into their lives, and they are all for the most 
part hoping for life to be better this year 
than last. 
   This is a perfect time to give yourself a 
brand-new beginning. You can do anything 
you want! And if you need some inspiration 
for your fresh start, I have got you covered. 
This quote about starting new is full of 
motivation and all that good stuff. So, 
whenever you are feeling super low, “never 
use your failure yesterday as an excuse 
for not trying again today. We may not be 
able to undo damages, but we can always 
make a new start. 
   I also have some sad news two Past 
Chapter Presidents, Anne Marie Callahan 
and Barbara Chiesa have passed away.  
Please keep them and their families in your 
prayers.  
   Due to the increase in COVID 19 cases 
and the new strain, there will be no meetings 
in January, or February.  I will keep you 
informed as to what is going on through the 
Knight Watch, Church Bulletin and Phone 
Tree. 
   My Happy New Year wish for you is for your 
best year yet. A year where life is peaceful, and a 
year in which you cherish the past years 
memories. 
    I would like to wish you and your families a 
very Happy and Healthy New Year 
  Well until next month keep safe, happy, and 
well. 
   God Bless. 
        -Tammy- 
 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters:  Instruction 
for the Mass from the official Roman 
Missal: The role of the Priest and the 
People at Mass: continuing from last 
month: ( ) The Liturgy of the 
Eucharist: When all this has been 
done, the Offertory Chant begins. 
Meanwhile, the ministers place the 
corporal, the purificator, the chalice, 
the pall, and the Missal on the altar. It 
is desirable that the faithful express 
their participation by making an 
offering, bringing forward bread and 
wine for the celebration of the 
Eucharist and perhaps other gifts to 
relieve the needs of the Church and of 
the poor. The Priest, standing at the 
altar, takes the paten with the bread 
and holds it slightly raised above the 
altar with both hands, saying in a low 
voice: Blessed are you, Lord God of all 
creation, for through your goodness 
we have received the bread we offer 
you: 
fruit of the earth and work of human 
hands, it will become for us the bread 
of life. Then he places the paten with 
the bread on the corporal. If, however, 
the Offertory Chant is not sung, the 
Priest may speak these words aloud; 
at the end, the people may acclaim: 
Blessed be God for ever. The 
deacon, or the Priest, pours wine and 
a little water into the chalice, saying 
quietly: By the mystery of this water 
and wine may we come to share in the 
divinity of Christ who humbled himself 
to share in our humanity. The Priest 
then takes the chalice and holds it 
slightly raised above the altar with 
both hands, saying in a low voice: 
Blessed are you, Lord God of all 
creation, for through your goodness we 
have received the wine we offer you: fruit 
of the vine and work of human hands it 
will become our spiritual drink.  
Continued on page. 5 
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
  

 
 

 
  

 
1 
 

2 

3 
 

4 
 

5 
Columbiette 
Officer Mtg. 

 

6 7 
KOC Council 

Mtg. 

8 
 

 

9 

10 11 
Columbiette 
Mtg. 

12 13 14 
Corp.Officers 
Mtg. & 
General Mtg 

15 
 

16 

17 18 

 

19 20 21 
 
 

22 
 

22 

24 
 
                     31 

 25 26 27 28 
KOC Council 
Officers Mtg. 

29 30 
 
 

 
 
 
     

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
 1 

 
2 
Columbiette 
Officer Mtg. 

 
 

3 4 
KOC Council 
Mtg. 

5 
 

6 

7 
 

8 
Columbiette 
Mtg. 
 

9 
 

10 11 
Corp.Officers 
Mtg. & 
General Mtg 

12 
 

13 

14 

 

15 16 17 18 
 
 

19 
 

20 

21 22 23 24 25 
KOC Council 
Officers Mtg. 

26 
 

27 

28        

 
 

 

FEBRUARY     2021 
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ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE 
CHAIRMAN: GINO BARTALINI 631-666-

9134 
BRIAN BRECKLES 631-667-8542 
JOE VERDICCHIO 631-586-9533 

FRANK SAMPOGNA 631-586-9032 
JOHN LAZAR 631-667-9878 

The next admission committee meeting will 
be held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month. 

Please call the Chairman. 

HAPPY DECEMBER  BIRTHDAYS 
 

Joe Abbondondello, John Amend, James Antretter, 
Juan Aviles, Angela Baker, Richard Bartels, Tony 
Beccaria, Thomas Bennett Jr., Peter Bertucci, 
Andrew Borgia, Anthony Caratozzolo, Paul Carrizo, 
Peter Chechile, Andrea Cocivera, Michael Conboy, 
Stephanie Cox, James Dawes, Doreen DiFebo, 
James Dillon, Chuck Downey, John Downs, 
Thomas Dudley, Richard Fiorentino, Elsie 
Gobhardt, Michael Gonzalez, Peter Granelle, James 
Hentze, John Kauter, Rev. Glenn Kennedy, George 
Laine, Thomas Lamneck, Robert Macaluso, Thomas 
Mangi, Joe Marino, Pasquale Marino, Sal Marra, 
William McCartney, Ralph Natale, Matt Ostrow, 
Lenney Ovaitte,  Frank Raffaele, Michael Salatti, 
Ronald Shauris, John Sullivan, Joe Tavella, Robert 
Traverso, Joe G Verdicchio, John Walent, Robert 
Wallace, Teddy Wozniak, Josephine Zimmerman. 

 
. 

Our Prayers for Recovery 
Annemarie Deangelis, Barbara Wineberger,  
Barbara Dunne, Fran Gibson, Sue Seaman, Amelia 
Verme, Maureen Olivo 
 

TO ADD TO THE SICK LIST CALL THE 
GRAND KNIGHT, JOE 

516-848-8209 
 

Pray for all the brave souls who have died or 
have been injured in conflicts around the world. 
Please pray for the family of Columbiette sisters 

Past Chapter Presidents, Anne Marie Callahan and 
Barbara Chiesa who have passed away.   

300 CLUB WINNERS 
In Lieu of the Cocktail Party we had 10 
$50.00 Prizes 
 
#39  Keith Pitt 
#119 Mary Ann Baiera 
#47 Karl Wargo 
#9.  Frank Byrne 
#70 Mary Horodnicki 
 
#12 Helene Horodnicki 
#81 Royca Ratushny 
#250 Daniel Thompson 
#75 David Ingersell 
#191 Daniel Ratushny 
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Continued from page 2 
For now we will make the meeting the first Thursday of each month and go from there. We want everyone safe and limit 
exposure. Please send in your money to Phil or Gino for the 300 club. There may be some numbers available for the 
upcoming new year. Also send in your dues if you have not yet done so. We have a box in the lounge from the Knights on 
Bikes for food for outreach please bring a can or two down to restock outreach. Our lounge remains open with social 
distancing and safety protocols in effect. I remind everyone that Dan and I are a phone call away for any members 
needing assistance please call us.As the cold months begin, please remain safe and warm. Let us keep all our Frontline 
workers, First responders, Doctors, Nurses, Military Personal in our daily prayers. May God Bless all of us in 2021,and let 
us all hope for better days ahead.                                                              Fraternally GK Joe Verdicchio 
Continued from page 2 Fr. Grace’s column 
Then he places the chalice on the corporal. If, however, the Offertory Chant is not sung, the Priest may speak these 
words aloud; at the end, the people may acclaim: Blessed be God for ever.   After this, the Priest, bowing profoundly, 
says quietly: With humble spirit and contrite heart…… (to be continued: The Liturgy of the Eucharist) :     God Bless Fr. 
Grace 
 

 

Knight On Bikes 
Fill the truck from their Bike 
Nite Fundraiser for Babylon 
Homeless Veterans  

Please pray of all the Columbiettes & Knights that have 
passed away this past year. 
Amelia Verme, Susanne Jones, Marilyn Theiling, Bernice 
Bourgade, Patricia McCarthney, Genevieve Falabella, 
Elizabeth Dodorico 
Peter Murray, Sean Flynn, Carmine Balboa, Ronald 
Wroblewski, Fred Rivera, James Parks, and Manuel Rivers 
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  BIG BUCKS KNIGHT  
Friday June 11, 2021 at 7pm       UP TO $10,000 in prize money 
Presented by: Deer Park Knights Of Columbus #4428 

                               
 $50.00 each ticket (only 300 tickets to be sold) 
 
***To reserve your ticket number, please call (GK) Joe V. at 516-848-
8209 or Jamie M. at 631-774-8253. Checks to be made out to O.L.O.R. 
4428*** 
 
Winning tickets drawn on Friday June 11, 2021 at 7pm at the Knights of 
Columbus, 759 Long Island Ave, Deer Park. Coffee and cake will be served. 
You need not be present to win 
 
Prizes:  1st $5000.00*,  2nd $1000.00*,  3rd (3) $400.00*, 4th (4) $250.00*, 5th (12) 
$150.00*     (*BASED ON THE SALE OF 300 TICKETS) 

For contestant details go to www.olor4428kofc.org 
100% of the profits are donated by the O.L.O.R #4428 
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A Monthly Publication of the Knights of Columbus 
Our Lady of the Rosary Council #4428 

8th New York District 
759 Long Island Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729-3409 

Telephone: 631-595-2012 

2020-2021 Council Officers 
Chaplain :     Fr. Patrick Grace 
Grand Knight      Joe Verdicchio          516-
848-8209 
Past Grand Knight    SK Daniel Calise           631-
231-5019 
Deputy GK      SK Danny Thompson          646-
529-4850 
Chancellor      SK Brian Breckles         631-667-
8542                
Warden            Danny Goldberg         
Recorder      SK Guy Piccinone                        
Treasurer      Ron Zito  
Financial Secretary SK Harry Lipps                        
631-242-2082 
Advocate    SK John Lazar, PGK, FDD        631-
667-9878 
Inside Guard      SK Charlie Calcasola 
Outside Guard      SK Ed Schack        
Outside Guard      SK Timmy Byrne 
Historian      Tony Beccaria              516-
356-5872               
Lecturer             Gino Bartalini           631-
666-9134 
3 Yr. Trustee      Gino Bartalini      
2 Yr. Trustee      Vinnie DiPasquale PGK       631-793-
3990 
1 Yr. Trustee      Frank Caliguri 
 
District Deputy  Charlie Shami, DD 
 
Chapter Delegates:  Joe Verdicchio, GK, Daniel Calise 
PGK, Phil Maniachi PGK, FD, John J. Lazar, PGK, 
FDD, Dan Thompson DGK 
Delegates to the NYS Convention: 
Grand Knight        Joe Verdicchio 
Past Grand Knight      Daniel Calise, PGK 
Alt. to Grand Knight      Phil Maniaci, PGK, FDD 
Alt. to Past Grand Knight       Gino Bartalini 

2019-2020 
Columbiette Officers 

President  Tammy Loring 
Past President  Victoria Lynch 
Vice President  Joan Loring 
Secretary  Tina Mastrosimone 
Financial Secretary Geri Cavanaugh 
Treasurer  Anne Marie D’Attoma 
Sentinel  Lisa Milazzo 
Delegates to Chapter Tammy Loring 
   Barbara Lukenovich 
   Joan Loring 
   Victoria Lynch 
Alternates to Chapter Geri Cavanaugh 
   Tina Mastrosimone 
Delegates to State Tammy Loring 
   Barbara Lukenovich 
Alternates to State Joan Loring 
   Tina Mastrosimone 
 

2020-2021 
Corporation Officers 

 
President  SK Daniel Thompson 
Vice President  Mike McGill 
Secretary  Barry Tuma 
Treasurer  SK Brian Breckles 
Grand Knight  Joe Verdicchio 
Immediate PGK SK Daniel Calise 
Immediate PCP SK Brian Dunne, PCP 
3-Year Trustee SK Ed Schack 
   Vinnie DePasquale PGK, 
   PCP 
    Gino Bartalini  
2-Year Trustee Augie Virzi 
   SK Charles Calcasola  
   Ishigami Eskandar 
1-Year Trustee SK Mike Andreala 
   Jon Cook 
   SK Guy Piccione 

Program Directors 
Director: 
Church      John Lazar 
Vocation    John Lazar 
Community    John Lazar, PGK, FDD 
Public Relations      Brian Breckles 
Membership    Brian Breckles 
Youth     Phil Kanyuk 
Fourth Degree    Tom Maliszewski 
Corporation    Isho Eskander 
Columbiettes    Joe Verdicchio 
Knight Watch    Bobi (Barbara) Lukenovich 


